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Review of boundaries. Macroom LEA. 
 
Dear Sir/madam, I wish to draw your attention to the area of Murragh and Templemartin.  

Its my understanding that Cork County Council proposal is to take these areas and put them into the 

Bandon LEA. The problem with this is that it would divide these communities.  

A large portion of the population go to school in Coughduv, go to church in Coughduv and are 

attached to Cloughduv GAA.  

Also these areas fall within Cork North West and by bringing them into the Bandon LEA your also 

bringing them into Cork South West.  

I would strongly recommend that these areas remain part of Macroom LEA.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Declan Tobin.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


